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25th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Return of Year 7 students following bubble closure 

I would like to thank you for your support following the recent Year 7 bubble closure, 
and can now confirm that students will return on Monday 28th June. 

If your child has already been identified as a close contact however, please ensure the 
isolation dates detailed in the letters are adhered to and students only return on the 
correct date. 

To help us in our efforts to minimise the risk of transmission in school and safeguard 
against potential closures as best we can, we would appreciate your support in 
ensuring students are continuing to self-test at home, including the completion of an 
LFT test on Sunday evening. Results should be reported via Report a COVID-19 rapid 
lateral flow test result - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) and any positive cases reported to 
school. 

Again, many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Carlton Bramwell 
Headteacher  
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